
Hello KLO Parents and Guardians,  

We hope this email finds you well. We are excited to welcome back our KLO learners next 
week. Further to our email message earlier in the week, here is a quick recap of our start up 
procedures. Please be aware that due to the pandemic we may be adjusting our schedule and 
processes as we move forward. We thank you in advance for your flexibility.  

Here are six things you need to know for startup: 

1. Thursday, September 10 -  Grade 7 students only spend the whole day at KLO – 9:00 
to 3:15 pm (arrival 8:50). Students will receive their class schedules. 

2. Friday, September 11 -  Grade 8/9 students only spend the whole day at KLO – 9:00 
to 3:15 pm (arrival 8:50). Students will receive their class schedules.  

3. Here is next week's schedule. 

Monday  Sept 7    Tuesday  Sept 8   Wednesday  Sept 9    Thursday Sept 10  Friday     Sept 11 
Enjoy your long 
weekend 

KLO staff in  KLO staff in Grade 7 
 students only  
 

Grade 8 / 9 
students only 
 

              

4. Regular school classes start on Monday September 14th – Blocks 1,2,3,4 (arrival 8:50 
am). 

5. A reminder that we are moving into a semester system so students will only have 
four classes between September and January. (Semester 2 February to June)  

6. As per the ministerial recommendation, please send a mask with you child for 
transitional times. 

As we near the start of this school year, we are looking forward to welcoming back all our 
students to regular classroom instruction. If you have any questions about our procedures, 
please contact the school office by phone or by email. 

"This is our time to be kind, to be calm, and to be safe."  Dr. Bonnie Henry 

 

Sincerely,  

Mr. Ashley Ragoonaden  

Principal  

Ecole KLO Middle School  

 

 


